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On 9 May regarding to the holiday of Victory and Peace
The Chairman of the Chamber of Advocates Ara
Zohrabyan invited and received the veterans of the
chamber of the RA Nariman Mirzabekyan , Mayis
Avetisyan  Hrachik Goginyan. He congratulated them
regarding to the victory against Fascist Germany,
Liberation of town Sհushi and the establishment of the
army of Artsakh.

The Chairman of the Chamber of Advocates  Ara
Zohrabyan congratulated veterans advocates and
mentioned “It is a petty that today there  are very
few veterans in the RA and we should do our best
for our  elder colleagues  to feel estimated  because
veterans  have great value for us".

Veterans thanked the Chamber of Advocates for their
attention . A-ninety-year-old veteran Nariman 
Mirzabekyan  said.”The Cahmber of Advocates of the
RA has been  our second home and we have worked
there for 30 years . Seeing the new place of the
Chamber we are very glad. We thanked  the
members of the Board of the Chamber for
establishing  a chamber with such kind of
potentiality. It’s a matter of honor of advocates".
With the decision of the Chairman of the Chamber of
Advocates  the veterans advocates are awarded  with  the
nominal watches.
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